
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Montessori child Development Center 

Newsletter 
            October 2020 

Halloween Festivities 
 

Halloween will be a little different this year, but that will not stop us from safely enjoying 

Halloween.  

 

Please make note of the following changes:  

 

• We will still have a parade, but it will be per class. Unfortunately, parents 

are NOT allowed to join us this year. We will take lot of pictures.  

 

• Your child can still wear a costume for Halloween, but costumes should be 

easy to remove to use the restroom and safe to run around in the 

playground, Please DO NOT bring costume masks, swords, weapons, and 

other costume accessories or fancy shoes.  

 

• Please pack your child’s snack and lunch. DO NOT bring treats or food for 

other children. The school will provide treats to all our students.  

 

• We have planned fun activities, games, and prizes for everyone! 

 

 

 
 

Back to School Day -
Zoom Meeting and 

Parent-Teacher 
Conference 
Monday, October 12 
(School Closed.  
Back to School Zoom 
Meeting 10:00-11:00 
a.m. 
 
Conferences – After 
Back to School 
Meeting.  
Phone or Zoom.  
 
PUMPKIN PATCH 
Friday, October 23 
 
HALLOWEEN 
CELEBRATION 
Friday, October 30 

Birthdays 
 

5 years old 

ELISE                      10/13 

IKE                          10/26 

 

8 years old 

LIAM G                    10/6 

MINH-DANG         10/21 
 

11 years old 

HILDA                     10/15 
 

Staff 

Ms. MONIQUE        10/24 

Back to School Day and Parent -Teacher Conference 

We will have both Back to School Day and Parent-Teacher Conference on Monday, October 
12. Back to School Day will be from 10:00-11:00 a.m. A Zoom link will be emailed to families 
who sign up. After the meeting, conferences will start. A sign-up will be posted on Monday 
October 5. A Back to School packet will be sent home if you are unable to join us.  

Pumpkin Patch 

Fall traditions at MCDC is not complete without a pumpkin patch. We will have our annual 
Pumpkin Patch on Friday, October 23rd.  

Each student gets to pick a pumpkin and take it home to decorate. Please do not purchase 
pre-made decorations or pumpkin costumes. Instead, find things around the house to 
decorate it with and encourage your child to be creative. Do not poke or carve the pumpkin 
as it will mold or rot easily.  

Bring the decorated pumpkin back to school by Wednesday, October 28 for “show and 
tell”.  

 

Scholastic Book Club 

Scholastic Book Orders are due on 
the 20th of each month. Log on to 

https://clubs.scholastic.com/home 
 

Our school code is HR7ZJ 
 

Picture Day 

Picture day will be on October 19 for 
Toddler and Primary Rooms 1, 2, and 
3; and October 20 for Lower and Upper 
Elementary.  

 

 

Art Packet Pick-up 
Elementary-  
1st week of every month 
between 1-3 p.m. 
 
Preschool and Toddler – 
Every Monday bet. 1-3 pm 

https://clubs.scholastic.com/home

